
November 5, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 RE: General Rate Increase, G-42 
 Ref:  TG-190869 
 
 
Dear Executive Secretary: 
 
Attached is the general ledger for Pullman Disposal Service for the test year 2018.  We request 
that the account activity contained in this general ledger is to be treated as confidential information 
by the commission. 
 
This information is requested to be designated as confidential due to the nature of business 
conducted by a private entity.  Because this general ledger contains substantially all of the activity 
conducted during the year by Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. it contains valuable commercial and 
financial information.  As Pullman Disposal Service is a privately held company, they are not 
required to have their commercial and financial information subjected to public disclosure.  We 
understand that this information is useful to the commission for the use of ratemaking, however 
ask that this information be treated as confidential in regards to public disclosure. 
 
This submission includes a spreadsheet containing highlighted confidential information titled 
“General Ledger 2018 – Confidential” as well as a spreadsheet with all confidential information 
redacted titled “General Ledger 2018 – Redacted”.  Each spreadsheet contains a label identifying 
the confidential information and its treatment.  This is in accordance with WAC 480-07-160 
regarding confidential and other restricted information. 
 
Thank you for considering this request. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis, CPA 
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